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10th June 2022. 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I just wanted to write to you to highlight a change that will happen to our school hours starting from 

September. 

The government is making it a legal requirement for all schools to be open for 32.5 hours each week 

FOR ALL CHILDREN. That is the equivalent of 8:45 – 3:15 each day. 

Currently we open gates at 8:45 but we do not take the official register until 9:00. 

Starting from September 5th 2022 (the first day of the new school year for children), we will open 

gates at 8:30 and take the register at 8:45. This means the gates will close at 8:45 and children will 

be marked as late if they arrive after 8:45. School will still finish at 3:15. 

These changes won’t happen until September but I did want to give everyone early notice of 

this future change. 

Summary 

 Currently From 
September 

Morning Gates Open 8:45 8:30 

Gates Close 9:00 8:45 

Registration  9:00 8:45 

Afternoon Gates Open 3:00 3:00 

End of School Day 3:15 3:15 

 

Yours Truly, 

 
 
Mr Manning 
 
Headteacher 


